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We organized a 1-Day Seminar for Bishops and Pastors, on September 28, 2019, introducing True 

Parents' Peace Philosophy and blessing giving lecture about the five steps education program. The 

seminar took place in our Peace Embassy in Harare and we had about 40 participants. 

 

They were so inspired by the five steps program and understood what family federation is doing. Through 

the five steps they could understand that the rumors they here are not true. 

 

We also organized a 7-Day Divine Principle Workshop for the youth from September 22 to 29, 2019. 

This this time we had 10 participants. We are working to raise members for church growth and fulfill 

True Mother's vision for national restoration. 

 

These new members had an opportunity to watch True Mother's Rally and The Cosmic Blessing on live 

broadcast from Korea. They were very happy to see True Mother's activities for the first time. 

 

We are truly grateful for our Beloved True Mother for her hard work, for the reunification of North and 

South Korea. 

 

 
 

 


